
 

 

 

 

November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This week I wanted to update you with some key dates and times for the Year 11 Subject Evening and 
the Exam Season, as well as provide you with the link to the latest November online safety newsletter. 

Y11 Subject Evening 28.11.22 4.20-7.15 
This is a reminder that the window for making appointments opened on Monday 14 November at 5pm 
and will close on Monday 28 November at 9am. Parents and Carers are encouraged to make 
appointments so that subject teachers can share how they can best support their child during the run 
up to their next mock exams and the summer GCSEs. 

Mock Exam Grades 
The Mock exam grades from the October mock series are now available in the reports section of Go 
4 Schools. All students will receive feedback, copies of papers and support with the next steps from 
subject staff. Please remember that mocks do not test the whole course and therefore later on this 
term we will publish Data 1 grades which will be a prediction based on all information staff have. If 
you have any specific questions, please contact subject staff directly. 

Exam Season dates 
The exam boards have now finalised dates for the summer exam season. Links to the exam board 
timetables and a list of exam boards for each qualification are available on the Exams page of the 
school website.  We will also make available on there an NLS specific timetable containing all relevant 
dates before the end of term. 

The key information to be aware of is that the main written examinations will be scheduled from the 
second week in May up until late June, although practical exams and some BTEC exams take place 
throughout spring term, and individual subjects will share this information when these dates are set.  

In the main summer season the exam boards set contingency sessions where no exams are scheduled, 
but candidates must be available, in case at short notice exams need to be moved due to issues at a 
regional or national level.  

For 2023, the contingency sessions will be as follows and we ask that you ensure your child will be 
available on these days if needed:  

Thursday 8th June PM 
Thursday 15th June PM 
Wednesday 28h June ALL DAY 

There will be no exanimations after the final contingency day. If you have any queries please contact 
exams@northleamington.co.uk. 

Finally please find the latest link to the Online Safety newsletter November Newsletter. 

Next week we’ll be able to update you on the hugely successful Mock Interviews and Careers Fair. 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Mrs Sarah Barley-Morey 
AHT Y11 Lead/Croft College 

https://www.northleamington.co.uk/learn/assessments-and-exams
mailto:exams@northleamington.co.uk
https://www.northleamington.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=379&type=pdf

